Can You Help?
These emails were received by the Parish Clerk. If you can help, please contact the people below or write to the Clerk at the address on the back of this Newsletter.

1)
I wonder if you know of anyone who has info on Arthur (George Alfred) Deighton who’s name appears on your war memorial. I believe he could be my grandfather. I know he lived in Nordelph before the 1st world war. He was a farm worker with a wife and four children when he was killed in 1917. The family all moved to Wisbech after his death. I would appreciate any info anyone might have  on the family. I have been trying been searching for 20 years to find details on my grandfather. Thank you. 

From: June Hardwick nee Deighton (Jubaz@tesco.net)
2)

Could anybody tell me which is the oldest building and the oldest house in the village.

From: Emma Baldry 

